
Our second nine weeks at Silverdale 

was incredibly eventful! We worked 

hard on color. If your student is in any 

grade you can ask them about the primary color 

rap and they will impress you with their knowledge of the 

primary and secondary colors! We used these in paintings of 

our students favorite animal. Students had to mix the 

secondary colors by using the primary colors.  

 

We are also working hard on clay forms right now. 

Kindergarten students are creating elbow pots, First and 

Second are working on pinch pots as Third graders are 

getting their hands into coil pottery! Fourth grade students 

are learning about the history of the North Carolina Face 

Jug! Fifth grade students are working 

on a special surprise for their families, 

so I cannot disclose what they are 

working on yet!  

 

We are also looking forward to an art 

show at the Onslow County Museum 

in May! 

 

Students created bird nests! 
   



Kindergarten through 5th grade 
students have enjoyed learning about 
Colombia.  They were able to have hands-
on experiences with authentic Colombian 
items provided by the Carolina Navigators 
Culture Kit program.  Staff members 
who visited Bogota, Colombia over the 
summer and shared their photographs 
and experiences with the students. 

 

K-2 worked on literacy activities to reinforce concepts introduced 
in their classrooms. 

3-5 students also worked on becoming good digital citizens by 
completing activities from Common Sense Media. 

 

If you have not completed an Onslow 
County Public Library LEAP pass 
application for your student, please 
contact their teacher so we can send 
one home! 

 
 

The Spring Book Fair 
will be on campus 

from 
April 24th - May 3rd!! 

In the Media Center with Mrs. Meadows…. 

"Any book that helps a child to form a habit of reading, to make reading one of his 
deep and continuing needs, is good for him." -- Maya Angelou  



Each grade worked very diligently over the second 
nine weeks to learn about different musical concepts. 

 Kindergarten students all had a chance to play different 
instruments and learn how to keep a steady beat on them 
as well as had many opportunities to lead their classes in 
echo songs getting many opportunities to solo sing. 

First grade has been working hard on incorporating songs 
and instruments into a variety of books.  Be on the lookout 
for a program in May for your chance to hear some of 
these books come to life with instruments and song. 

Second grade has been working extremely hard on their 
Military Appreciation program that will be held on April 16 
at 6:00PM.  Second grade parents please remember to 
send in pictures of family members that have served or 
are currently serving in the military.  We will be using 
these pictures during the performance. 

Third grade is having a blast folk dancing. We are learning 
songs and dancing from all over the world.  Ask you child 
to show you one of the many dances!! 

Fourth and fifth grade learned about quite a few influential 
musicians during Black History month and is on their way now 
to start the recorder.  It has been a very busy few weeks and 
are excited for many more fun things ahead in music class.   



The past couple of months in PE we have been working 
on gymnastics, line dances, jump roping, and hitting/
striking games/activities.   

Congrats to the 70 students who made our jump rope 
“minute club” and to Skyler Cash for setting a new 
school record being able to jump rope for over 6 
minutes without stopping or messing up!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events: 

• April 17th - 5th Grade track meet at White Oak High 
School 

• May 9th - Field Day Grades 3-5 
• May 10th - Field Day, Grades K-2 
 

We hope to see you there!  

Points from P.E. 
From Mr. Sligh 

New School 
Record 

 

Skyler Cash 


